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It is our desire to make this
annual a memento of the

happy days spent in the halls

-e

and on the campus of ole' M. Z. I.
We hope that in the future you

will look through it and recall
all the little things that made

your high school days the happiest
days of your life. Your memories
of Mount Zion will be varied. but

we know that the memory of the
fun had while under "the rule

of the paddle" will be a connnon
one. Here's hoping we have

succeeded in making this annual
a book filled with pleasant
memories for each of you.

"The Staff'"


